
Mill Street Elementary School 

Dear Mill Street Families, 

On behalf of Mill Street Home & School, we would like to welcome you to the 2022/23 
school year! 

As a parent or guardian of Mill Street students, you are automatically members of the 
Home and School Association. Home and School (H&S) is our school's version of a PTO or 
PTA, except there are no dues. It is just an open invitation to get involved in whatever 
manner you can! We host events for Mill Street families, raise money for our school, 
sponsor extracurricular activities for our students and support our teachers, students and 
families. We hold general Home & School meetings during the day and in the evenings, 
so that all parents have the opportunity to attend. 

Our H&S has a variety of parent committees which support all of our activities. We hope 
you'll become as involved as your schedule and energy will allow: there is something for 
everyone. We have opportunities to volunteer at school during the day or evenings. We 
also have some committees whose members do most of their work at home, if that is 
more convenient for them. There are committees that are busy throughout the year and 
others that are active only for short periods of time. Whatever your schedule, there's a 
H&S program that fits! 

Be on the lookout for our weekly newsletter, the Mustang Minute which comes out 
Monday mornings and has all of the information and updates you will need throughout 
the school year. You can also follow us on Facebook and lnstaqram, as well as Mrs. Salness 
on the Mill Street Principal Communication Facebook page. 

We hope to see you at our new parent coffee or our first General Home & School Meeting 
and our annual Ice Cream Social on September 22nd! 

Mill Street Home & School Executive Board 


